
174 Hubbell Lane
Fairfield, CT 06824
(203) 629-9292 x287

September 6, 2024

Dear Dr. Schultz,

On behalf of the Harvard Business School Club of Connecticut, I would like to

express our gratitude for your phenomenal presentation to our Club about the

past, present, and future of fiber optics. I know I speak for everyone when I

say that your career is an inspiration to us all and that we are extremely

grateful for the contributions you have made. Please feel free to share this

letter and my contact information with anyone who is considering inviting you

as a speaker because I can confidently and unequivocally state that in the

more than ten years I have been planning events for the Club, I have never

seen a more enthusiastic and engaged audience. We wish you all the best and

hope you stay in touch!

Sincerely,

Alex Paiuk
Co-President
Harvard Business School Club of Connecticut
apaiuk@mba2007.hbs.edu


